
March Meeting
March 4

Join us at Rooster’s at 124 Marketplace Drive 
(off Nicholasville at Man-O-War), Tuesday, 
March 4th for Mardi Gras!  The proposed slate 
of officers for the 2014-15 year will be presented 
and nominations will be accepted from the floor.  
Jackson Hole travelers will be returning and we 
can hear about their trip!  Free appetizers and 
more!  See you there!

THE GREAT 
SCHUSS
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Jackson Hole travelers: 
STRANDED!  

March Happy Hour
Jefferson Davis Inn
Friday, March 21
219 Cedar Street 
6:00 pm



LSSC Officers and Directors 
2013-14

PRESIDENT-DAN GEIGER
dangeiger17@gmail.com

PAST PRESIDENT-CHARLIE LISLE
clisle1512@aol.com

PRESIDENT-ELECT/TREASURER-JANET JONES
jgjones@uky.edu

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT
hglauert@uky.edu

SECRETARY-CATHERINE MONZINGO
camonzingo@yahoo.com

SOCIAL-LINDA GORMAN
lsgor0@uky.edu

MEMBERSHIP-BARBARA GIBBS
beb58602yahoo.com

WEB MASTER-TERRY ESRAEL
hwy66kicks@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER-JAN CLARK
janclark@roadrunner.com

RACING-DIANNA MILLER
hagski@aol.com

Proposed Slate of Officers
and Directors:  2014-15

President:  Janet G. Jones
Past President:  Dan Geiger
President-Elect: VACANT
Executive VP: Howard Glauert
Treasurer:  Charlie Lisle
Secretary:  Dan Geiger
Social:  Linda Gorman
Membership:  Sandy Morgan
Web Master:  David Morrison
Newsletter:  Jan Clark
Racing:  Dianna Miller

LSSC website:
www.lexskisports.org

March
Birthdays

Barbara Gibbs 3/3
Jan Clark 3/4

Marcy Goff 3/12 
Gary King 3/14 

Diana Newkirk 3/22



WV Governor’s Cup	

 3/1
WV Governor’s Cup	

 3/2
Timberline 	

 Davis,WV
Contact Dianna Miller at hagski@aol.com

LSSC Skiers 
scheduled to return 
March 1st.....
SNOWED IN!  
Extra skiing!
A dream come true!

Spring Racing 2014

                     



EUROPE 2014
Nice, March 2-8

Chamonix, March 7-15
Morzine, March 15-22

It’s finally time for the annual OVSC European trip, 
featuring three fantastic French venues! There are ten 
LSSC’ers leaving on the pre-trip to Nice and the Cote 
d’Azur for the first week.  The main trip to Chamonix and 
Mont Blanc will include twenty of our clubbers and five 
will stay for the third week in Morzine.  Trip leader Janet 
Jones will keep everyone headed in the right direction 
through all locations! Travel safe and have a great time 



OVSC Summit 2014: LSSC to Host, Volunteers Needed!
Lexington Ski & Sports Club will host the annual OVSC Summit, June 6-8, 2014.  The host hotel will be the 
Lexington Hilton Downtown (formerly the Radisson Hotel).  Hard-working club members have already put 
several activities on the agenda with more to be added!  We need volunteers!  If you want to help contact Jan 
Clark at janclark@roadrunner.com. Events include receptions, dinners, a bike tour of The Legacy Trail (http://
www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCevlAnHWcE), golf tournament, breakfast with the works at Keeneland, a 
downtown champagne breakfast and Farmer’s Market shopping, a tour of Town Branch Distillery, a ski tour 
operator and resort showcase, trip presentations, meetings, prizes and more still under development!  Mark 
your calendar now to attend. Jump in and help if you can!  Help us show other OVSC skiers some serious 
Bluegrass hospitality!

Member Spotlight for March:
David Morrison

David and his wife, Siobhan (Si), are new members to LSSC.
David has graciously agreed to serve as LSSC webmaster for
the next year and has already jumped right in to help us with
technical difficulties. Itʼs time everybody gets to know David better!

David grew up in Greenup and moved to Richmond for college at EKU
where he and Si met. At EKU David earned a Master's degree in
Software Engineering. After college the Morrisons moved to Lexington
where David is currently working as a Microsoft Solutions Consultant
at Software Information Systems downtown.

It was Si who taught David to snowboard while they were visiting her family in Massachusetts. David has
now been snowboarding for about nine years. The Morrisons came to LSSC via Meetup where they first
met Howard and Jenny at Perfect North. After a few Perfect North Meetups they started attending the
membership meetings and took their first trip out west with the club to Telluride. He even jumped right into
the NASTAR racing for the first time! When not snowboarding, David enjoys hiking, mountain biking,
camping and video games. He is looking forward to a fun year of activities and more trips in the future.

Next month weʼll get to know Si a little better! 

mailto:janclark@roadrunner.com
mailto:janclark@roadrunner.com
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCevlAnHWcE
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCevlAnHWcE
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCevlAnHWcE
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VCevlAnHWcE

